
MEMO 
 
 
October 20, 2009 
 
Re: Circuit Court for Howard County - Land Records Department 
 

We have received the following information. Please remember this notice when 
scheduling settlements at the end of this calendar year. Please forward this email to 
those in your office responsible for scheduling and post-closing. 

NOTICE: Howard County is planning to close County offices from Monday, December 
28th through Thursday, December 31, 2009. The Land Records/License Office of the 
Circuit Court for Howard County, a State Office, will be open for business from Monday, 
December 28th through Wednesday, December 30th but will be closed on Thursday, 
December 24th and Thursday, December 31, 2009. 

However, any documents submitted for record that require the approval of the Howard 
County Finance Office and/or the payment of the County recordation tax will not be 
accepted for record unless it bears the requisite tax stamp and register validation. 

 

Patricia A. Lehr 
Office Manager 
Stewart Title 
609 Global Way - Suite 122 
Linthicum Heights, Maryland  21090 
410/789.8400 extension 304 
410/789.8407 fax 
email:  plehr@stewart.com   

 


